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I am in opposition of this bill. If you could look at Oregons history, the larger affected 

groups of minorities were Chinese. Why do we select one group over another? The 

civil rights act of 1964 was 61years ago. I dont see the benefit of creating reparations 

for one group over another as it is not equitable. I oppose this bill. 


